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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
President: Charles Albertone 
Vice President: Mario Caserta 
Secretary: Johnny DiFranco 
Treasurer: Enrie Varricchio 

Financial Secretary: Rob Sason 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Marco Orlando 
Gino Latessa 
Joe Kleinhenz 
Chris Federico 

Tom Tripepi, Sr. 

CLUB MANAGER: 
Dominik Severino 

LADIES AUXILIARY 
President: Teresa Galioto 

Vice President: Sue Iafelice 
Recording Secretary: Cheryl Latessa 

Treasurer: Diane Sturniolo 
Financial Secretary: Donna Yanick 

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS: 
4th – Chris Simon 

6th – Tom Tripepi, Sr. 
8th – Bill Hawkins 

8th – Louis Vitantonio, Jr. 
12th – Raymond Giannetti 

13th – Albert Fratina 
16th – Gary Willis 
22nd – Larry Koval 

27th – Peter Formica 
27th – Vince Latessa, Jr. 

28th – Steven Tripepi 

AUXILIARY BIRTHDAYS: 
3rd – Diane Sturniolo 

6th – Terry Jo Rotundo 
8th – Elsie Olivo 

20th – Frances Formica 

FEBRUARY EVENTS: 
4th – Member Meeting 

16th – Valentine’s Brunch 
28th – Board Meeting 

HOLIDAY SOCIAL 

The Club held its annual Holiday Social event on 
Saturday, December 14th in the remodeled 
banquet hall, now run by Trevi Catering.  It was 
the first year that the Holiday Social was held 
there since the remodeling and changeover to 
Trevi.  The atmosphere was festive, the hall was 
decorated tastefully for the Christmas season, 
and all who attended enjoyed the great spread 
of food that Trevi put together for the Club. 

 

Entertainment was provided by the “Hit List” 
duo, and they did a fantastic job covering a wide 
variety of songs from Frank Sinatra to Michael 
Jackson, even getting some of the members up 
to dance.  Salute to Vince Laurie and the entire 
Entertainment Committee for coordinating this 
event for the Club. 

NEW OFFICERS, BOARD MEMBERS 
SWORN IN 

Several changes in the leadership structure of 
the Club took effect with the January meeting.  
The Club has a new Vice President – Mario 
Caserta, who replaces Tony Galioto.  We also 
have a new Recording Secretary, as Johnny 
DiFranco has replaced Randy Continenza.  Please 
congratulate these gentlemen as they assume 
their new duties 

           

NEW MEMBERS INDUCTED 

The Club inducted three new members at the 
January meeting.  Please welcome DeShane 
D’Amore – (sponsored by Gino Latessa), Alex 
Zinni (sponsored by Larry Koval), and Steven 
Crookall (sponsored by Joe Kleinhenz).  The ages 
of these new members range from 28 to 36, so 
the Club is glad to add some younger blood to 
the crew.   While five prospective members had 
originally applied, two had to drop out because 
of unexpected family matters. 

 

Each of the applicants goes thru a screening 
process where they submit their applications and 
are initially interviewed by the Membership 
Committee.  If the pass that first test, they are 
then screened by the Board, and then finally by 
the full Membership.  The process begins each 
year in September, with Board approval at the 
November meeting, and Membership approval at 
the December meeting, culminating in inductions 
in January.  The Board is discussing whether to 
open up membership year round or at a more 
frequent interval than annually.  Stay tuned for 
an update later this year. 

PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

I have written at length about the significant 
upgrades we have made at our Banquet Hall, 
and for good reason – they were needed!  
However, with Trevi Catering now operating the 
facility, our attention must turn to our Club Room 
and Pavilion area, so that the same neglect 
doesn’t occur.  In a couple days, I will be sitting 
down with our Budget Committee, and surely 
some priorities include new flooring for our Club 
Room, a refreshing of paint and stain in our 
Pavilion, re-striping our parking lot, and 
addressing landscaping at our drainage ditch. 


